Nickalus Holmes

From: Ellen Plendl

Sent: Monday, August 18, 2025 2:14 PM

To: Consumer Correspondence

Subject: Docket No. 20240173

Attachments: FW: Duke Energy; FW: Light company; FW: Duke Energy Utilities Is Overcharging Florida
Residents!

See attached customer correspondence for Docket No. 20240173.
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Dear Governor DeSantis,

| hope this message finds you well. I’'m writing to express grave concern on behalf of
many Florida residents about recent increases in electricity bills tied to Duke Energy
Florida. The timing and magnitude of these hikes are placing undue stress on families
already grappling with high living costs.

According to a recent approval by the Florida Public Service Commission, Duke Energy
and Tampa Electric were authorized to recover a combined $1.55 billion from
customers to offset storm-related expenses. Duke Energy alone will collect $1.09 billion
over 12 months, resulting in an approximate $22.62 increase per month for a
household using 1,000 kWh—though some reports note an increase closer to $31.18
before offsets Solar United Neighbors+2Instagram+2\WUSF+1.

These charges stem largely from hurricane recovery costs—specifically response efforts
for storms like Debby, Helene, and Milton—as well as rebuilding critical infrastructure
and mobilizing thousands of workers Food & Water Watch+4Reuters+4Rigzone+4.
While understandable, the impact is significant: one resident recounted seeing their bill
rise to around $400 per month, while another described a staggering increase from
$180 to nearly $600 in a single month this summer. FOX 35 Orlando.

It's excruciating given that earlier this year, Duke Energy had issued a rate decrease—
about $9.77 savings for 1,000 kWh in January 2025—thanks to expiring storm and fuel
recoveries. Rigzone+8Duke Energy | News Center+8investors.duke-energy.com+8.
Now, those savings are being replaced by sharp increases.

| understand the necessity of funding storm recovery and modernizing the electric grid
to enhance Florida’s resilience for the future. However, these added financial burdens
require a meaningful policy response to protect consumers, whose budgets are already
stretched thin. | respectfully urge your office to consider:

e Expanding or bolstering assistance programs like the Share the Light Fund,
modified minimum-bill credits for low-income households, rate relief options, and
time-of-use incentives that Duke currently offers floridapolicy.org+3WUSF+3FOX
13 Tampa Bay+3investors.duke-energy.com+2Duke Energy | News Center+2.

« Reviewing opportunities for greater regulatory oversight or phasing of recovery
costs to ease the per-month burden.

e Prioritizing investments in cleaner, more affordable energy technologies to
reduce reliance on costly storm response in the long term.

Electricity is a vital service—central to keeping households safe, healthy, and
productive. Rate increases of $20—-40 per month may not sound extraordinary, but for



many families, it's the difference between covering essentials or not Food & Water
WatchFOX 13 Tampa Bay.

Thank you for your leadership and for considering ways to address this challenge. |
would appreciate any support you can provide in ensuring that all Floridians have fair
and affordable access to electricity.

Sincerely,
Vanessa Morgan

Longwood, Florida Resident



